
REPORT OF THE AHESSN INTER SCHOOL GIRLS BADMINTON  TOURNAMENT 2022-2023 

 

 “LIFE IS A LIKE A BADMINTON MATCH. IF YOU WANT TO WIN. SERVE WELL, RETURN WELL, PLAY COOL AND 

REMEMBER THAT THE GAME STARTS WITH ‘LOVE ALL.’” 

Our head Boy Haren Nagaraja requested all the schools to stand in order. The order was as follows: 

 The Laidlaw Memorial School 

 St. Hildas School 

 Hebron School 

 St. Judes School 

 Army Public School 

 Nazareth Convent 

 Riverside Public School 

 St. Josephs Convent 

  And Good Shepherd International School. 

Our Principal Mr. Gary Everett escorted our Chief Guest Sister Rani. 

The function began with the rendering of the hymn “To God be the Glory” by the school choir followed by a prayer 

by our Headmaster Mr. Rutherford Nelthropp. 

The welcome address was presented by our Principal Mr. Gary Everett. 

The Deputy Head Girl Thara introduced the Chief Guest. 

The Chief Guest was presented with a bouquet by Inba and Aarna from smith cottage. 

The Chief Guest Sister Rani addressed the gathering, encouraged and motivated the participants to do their best, 

there after declaring the AHESSN interschool girls Badminton Tournament open. 

The first strokes were played by our Chief Guest Sister Rani and Our Principle Mr Gary Everett . 

Finally the guests and officials were cordially invited for tea. 

Lms got runner up in under 17 girls 


